6 ADVENTUROUS LETTER FROM THE DIRECTOR

Christians

Dear Friends of AC,

We want to personally invite you to join us for our Annual Fundraising Banquet.
It's been another wonderful year of ministry and it's such a gift to gather with
friends who continue to faithfully support the mission of Adventurous Christians.
It’s truly an exciting time at AC and we look forward to sharing the story of God’s
continued work through camp, where we are headed in the coming year, and how

you can share in the ministry of AC.

This year’s event will be catered by Cossetta’s Restaurant. Several fun traditions
will also be a part of the night including a drawing for one of Josh Rude’s custom
made Glorud paddles, silent auction, and for those looking for a taste of AC brown

bread and the camp store will be available.

Thanks again for your partnership and ongoing support.
Brad & Brooke Shannon, Directors



